
 

 

 
 

August 8, 2023 
 
To, 
BSE Limited, 
Listing Department, 
P.J. Towers, 1st Floor, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai - 400 001 
 

           Dear Sir, 
                Sub: Outcome of Board Meeting held on August 8, 2023 

                                            Ref.: Scrip Code:  521149  
 
Pursuant to Regulations 30 and 33 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 (“SEBI LODR”), please be informed that the Board of Directors of the Company at 
its meeting held today, i.e. on Tuesday, August 8, 2023, inter-alia, has considered and approved 
Standalone and Consolidated un-audited financial results of the Company for the quarter ended June 
30, 2023. A copy of the said results alongwith the Limited Review Report of the Statutory Auditors is 
attached herewith for your reference and record.  
 
The meeting of the Board of Directors commenced at 10.10 am and concluded at 10.24 am. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Prime Urban Development India Limited 
 
 
Darshi Shah 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
 
Encl: as above 
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